
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/19/2014 2:49:59 PM

Subject: Dr. Saad appointment
Attachments: GovHaleyContrbnSaad.pdf

Martha,

The attached letter is Dr. Saad's response to our inquiries regarding his 2013 contributions. I have met with our chief 
legal counsel and would ask that the Senate move forward with this appointment. Please call my cell if I can answer 
any questions or provide any clarification. 803.201.3423

As always, thanks for your attention to this.

John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423
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